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The Shannons Sydney Classic is almost upon us.   At the General Meeting on
Tuesday 28th July we will be handing out the finished maps for the event, together
with the Track Tours Schedule.

At this meeting we will also be asking for volunteers to help out on the Saturday, with setting up and on
the Sunday to help with running the event.

We don’t expect you to spend the whole day volunteering; a coupe of hours will do if you can.

We are trialling a new event for the SSC in 2015.  In conjunction with the radio advertising we gave away
20 double passes to the event and a ride in a classic car.  We will be looking at this becoming a regular
feature of the SSC.  It will depend on the success of the trial.

We were rained out last year, but over 700 cars still made it to the event.  Please remember, that rain, hail
or shine the event goes ahead.  However, this year the long-range forecasts are saying it will be fine on
the day.

Our relationship with the Honourable Duncan Gay MLC, who is the NSW Minister responsible for our in-
terests, is very friendly and beneficial to all concerned.  Duncan has attended several motoring enthusiast
conferences, held by the ACMC, and has shown himself to be an enthusiast.
He appointed me to co-chair the Vehicles Standards Working Group (VSWG), which oversees the drafting
and implementation of rules for vehicles in NSW.  Two of our committee members, in John Lindsay and
Tony O’Donnell, have also been appointed to the VSWG.
I am also a member of the Minister’s Road Safety Advisory Council.   This is the first time in NSW that the
Classic Vehicle Movement has had any such representation and we are doing our best to ensure that it
continues.
We are now involved, via the ACMC, in obtaining a set of rules for a third version of conditional registra-
tion in NSW. The main thing we are asking for is the allowance of modified vehicles onto such a third
scheme. They will still have to be 30 years old but modification which would still allow normal registration
in NSW will be permitted.
The main beneficiaries will be the Street Machine groups and 4WDers. Applicants will still have to be
members of approved Clubs so the ACMC will be involved and all those clubs in the CMC and CHMC
who are already approved can apply and link in to the new scheme straight away. It will not be automatic
and the existing Historic and Street Rod CRS schemes will remain unchanged.

May I repeat that the HCRS will remain unchanged.
Terry Thompson OAM,  President

CMC Committee Chats
If you would like a member of the CMC to come along to your Club’s general meeting to chat
about the role of the CMC and answer questions, please let us know.  Just email the Secretary,
Julie Williams at hollymist@bigpond.com to arrange a date and time.

Our next meeting
8pm Tuesday 29th September 2015

Greyhound Social Club,  140 Rookwood Road, Yagoona.

Meetings commence at 8pm sharp,
with a social dinner from around 6pm.

Delegates please advise the Secretary at
secretary@councilofmotorclubs.org.au
if you are unable to attend a meeting.

You may send a substitute delegate from your club if
you need to.  Again, please advise the Secretary at the

above email address.

Important Notices
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Old Sydney Town

Extract from a story on the Sydney For Everyone website.

At http://sydneyforeveryone.com.au/city/sydney/regions/queens-
square/

In January 1888, the statue of the beloved Queen Victoria that
gave the square its name was unveiled. It stood right where the
people of her day would have wanted it to be – right in the
middle of the circle. But within six years, the statue was circled
by tram tracks laid for the new Darling Harbour to Edgecliff
service. Later, covered waiting sheds were being built in a semi-
circle around Queen Victoria for the electric trams which took
over in 1905. The tram tracks (and the statue of Queen Victoria)
stayed until 1960 when buses replaced trams and the tracks
were pulled up. With the tram circle gone and motor traffic
increasing year by year, suddenly Queen Victoria was in the way.

The completion of the new Law Courts in 1977 was just the excuse the authorities needed to move the statue out of the
way. She and her pedestal were moved to a spot outside the new Law Courts building. Ten years later, the council dug
up the pavement again and placed Queen Victoria back where she was previously. Unfortunately the road had been
narrowed considerably, and where she was previously was now kerbside. The statue of her beloved consort, Prince
Albert, still looks across the square towards her from the opposite corner. Sadly, Queens Square is today just another
intersection in the central business district, with most who drive through it oblivious to its historical significance.

Motor Traffic Act 1909, as amended Regulations 1938
(b) upon reaching the front of a tramcar, if he finds that any pedestrian

is crossing the carriageway immediately in front of the tramcar, stop
the motor vehicle and allow such pedestrian to pass in front thereof.

Method of Driving upon Queen’s Square

77. The driver of any motor vehicle proceeding upon Queen’s
Square, Sydney, shall keep the vehicle upon his left-hand side of
the roadway around the statue of Queen Victoria until he is
opposite his left-hand side of the street he is about to enter.

Our very first roundabout

When you
dressed up
to go into
Town.

Angel Place 1930s
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Old Sydney Town

Surry Hills
Ruth Park’s novels. “The Harp in the South” and “Poor Man’s
Orange”, paint a heart-warming picture of Surry Hills, and it’s
people in the late 1940s, early 1950s.
Ruth Park was born in New Zealand and came to Australia
when she married D’Arcy Niland, the Author of “The Shiralee” .
Both of Ruth’s novels were turned into a Mini Series in the late
1980s.  I would think you could still get a copy somewhere,
probably via the Internet.  And ladies, who wouldn’t travel from
NZ to Sydney to marry D’Arcy.
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Old Sydney Town

Surry Hills

Near the old Dental Hospital

The  Golden Age Cinema & Bar
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Classic Eye Candy
Into the Future -  The Concept Car

BMW Concept Car
Geneva Car Show

2011

Ferrari  2013

Buick Wildcat 1954

Mustang

Plymouth XNR 1960
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Classic Eye Candy

Your guess is as good as
mine ???

Jaguar or Morgan maybe ?

But, love the lines!

Holden   E F I J Y

1940s Buick

1952 Chrysler
D'Elegance

1954  Oldsmobile
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Just for laughs………..
Only those who have used an
outside dunny would
appreciate this.

The service station trade was
slow
The owner sat around, With sharpened knife and cedar
stick, Piled shavings on the ground.
No modern facilities had they there, The log across the
rill, Led to a shack, marked His and Hers That sat

against the hill.

"Where is the ladies lavatory, sir?"
The owner leaning back, Said not a
word but whittled on, And nodded
toward the shack.

With quickened step she entered
there, But only stayed a minute, Until
she screamed, just like a snake Or
spider might be in it.

With startled look and beet red face, She bounded
through the door,  And headed quickly for the car Just
like three Sheila's did before.

She missed the foot bridge - jumped the stream, The
owner gave a shout,  As her silk stockings, down at her
knees
Caught on a acacia sprout.

She tripped and fell - got up, and then In obvious
disgust,
Ran to the car, stepped on the gas, And faded in the
dust.

Of course we all desired
to know What made the
gals all do
The things they did, and
then we found, The
whittling owner knew.

A speaking system he'd
devised To make the thing complete,
He tied a speaker on the wall Beneath the toilet seat.

He'd wait until the dams got set
And then the devilish tyke,
Would stop his whittling long enough, To speak into the
mike...

And as she sat, a voice below Struck terror, fright and
fear,
"Will you please use the other hole, We're painting under
here!"

Wise words...........

Subject: Lexophilia ... A funny for English people
Lexophilia is a word used to describe those that have a
love for words, such as "you can tune a piano, but you can't
tuna fish", or "to write with a broken pencil is pointless."

 When fish are in schools, they sometimes take debate.

 A thief who stole a calendar got twelve months

 When the smog lifts in Los Angeles U.C.L.A.

 The batteries were given out free of charge.

 A dentist and manicurist married. They fought tooth and
nail.

 A will is a dead giveaway.

 With her marriage, she got a new name and a dress.

 A boiled egg is hard to beat.

 When you've seen one shopping centre you've seen a
mall.

 Acupuncture is a jab well done. That's the point of it.

 A bicycle can't stand alone; it's just two tired.

 When a clock is hungry it goes back four seconds.

 Guy who fell on a upholstery machine is now fully
recovered.

 He had a photographic memory which was never
developed.

 When she saw her first strands of grey hair she thought
she'd dye.

 Police were summoned to a daycare centre where a 3-
year-old was resisting a rest.

 Did you hear about the fellow whose entire left side was
cut off? He's all right now.

And the cream of the twisted crop:
 Those who get too big for their pants get exposed in the

end.
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Council of Motor Clubs Inc.
Special Invitation to join us for

Cooma Motorfest
Weekend

Friday 6th to Sunday 8th November 2015
2 nights / 3 days

Tour to Cooma to attend the
Cooma Motorfest

Hosted by
Cooma – Monaro Historic Automobile Club Inc.

From

$280.00 double

Come and join in another great weekend away.
Please contact Lynelle to reserve your room

Ticko’s Classic Car Tours
Mobile: 0422 513 256

Email: tic@ticauto.com.au
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Expression of Interest
CMC 2016 Tour to UK

Goodwood Revival Festival &
Vehicle Manufacturers

September (departing early September  or about 3 weeks)
Visiting Goodwood Revival Festival, Beaulieu Swap Meet, Portsmouth,
Mary Rose, HMS Victory, Isle of
Wight, Stonehenge, Stratford
upon Avon, Warwick Castle,
London.
MG factory, Old MG site and Club

house, McLaren, hopefully F1 HQ Heritage Motor Centre,
Morgan Factory, Jaguar Factory, RAF Aircraft Museum,
Duxford (all to be confirmed).

Pricing is very rough at the moment but airfares and main tour about $8,000 per person. 3 to 4
star accommodation, Breakfast daily and a couple dinners.

Expression of Interest:

Year: Please circle 2015 or 2016

Full Tour with sightseeing:  YES / NO or shorter vehicle based only YES/NO

NAME: _________________________________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________

Suburb: _______________________ State: ________ Post Code: _______________

Email: ______________________ Phone/ Mobile: ____________________________

For more information please contact Lynelle tic@ticauto.com.au  or  Mobile 0422 513 256.

I will forward details as they become available.

A group of 29 completed this tour in 2014 and we had MG owners, Rolls Royce owners,
GEAR racers and a variety of other car owners, the men and the ladies had a fantastic
time. If you would like to speak to anyone who attended or myself we can give you

more information.  Below is an email received from two of our tour mates.
Lynelle Titcume,     CMC Committee - Events Coordinator.

News for future travellers on CMC Tour :        As first time travellers the Tour opened our eyes to a whole new world, the combination of
cars & history suited both our interests. It's hard to summarise such a very comprehensive tour- even though we visited 9 car factories the
tour was well balanced in that we had maybe a car touring the am followed by lunch in a country pub & maybe a castle visit or tour of a
Cotswold village in the pm.

Each evening there was much chatter about visits to McLaren (very James Bond style factory), MG Car Club.  Stuart would have stayed there
all day), Jaguar which was an extensive interesting tour of a modern factory & others.

Goodwood was the special reason for the tour, an event in itself, many cars, large crowd, massive amount of stalls, people dressed in
various period costumes & of course racing ERA,S super racing, drifting through start of corners to exit (no roll bars). The atmosphere was a
cross between Melbourne Cup & Easter Show.

We covered a lot of history-ancient (Stonehenge) , Roman (Bath)), 16th Century (Stratford our base for a few days-so much to see).   Our
tour was absolutely packed with stops at places of interest eg. Queen Victoria's home on the Isle of Wight & things that just happened along
the way eg. wild ponies in the New Forest on the way to Beaulieu, unexpected lunch at a harvest festival complete with Morris Dancers.

We stayed at a variety of hotels, the first up was Winchester Mercure with the massive cathedral in our backyard, another a little different
at Devil's Punchbowl, a comfy place full of English charm. The tour finished on a high note at Blenheim Palace a.m. & Oxford p.m.
It was a very active tour with not a moment wasted. Our bus companions added enjoyment & friendship.

Thank you Lynelle, Wendy & Stuart Schofield
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Expression of Interest
CMC – Route 66 - 2017

Come and join us on Route 66 – August 2017 –
Around 26 days coach tour New York to Los Angeles, taking in

New York, Niagara Falls, Detroit, Woodward Dream Cruise, Route
66, Grand Canyon, Las Vegas & Los Angeles

Visiting museums, local city tours, and everything in between.

Pricing is very rough at the moment as we are still designing this fantastic
tour.

Land tour is about $7,500 per person twin share, plus air fares.
Accommodation includes breakfast.  Single Supplement about $2,700.

If you are thinking about joining us please return this form by email or
ring me for snail mail. This will assist with planning and pricing quotes.

It’s essential that we have some idea of numbers ASAP so that planning
can go ahead so, PLEASE let us know whether you’re thinking about

coming as soon as you can.

Thanks.
Name/s: _____________________________________________________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________________

Suburb: __________________________________________State: ____________________Post Code: _______________

Phone: _____________________ Mobile: _________________Email: _____________________________________

For more information please contact Lynelle

tic@ticauto.com.au or Mobile 0422 513 256.

I will forward details as they become available.

Lynelle Titcume

CMC Committee - Tour Coordinator.
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